
 

 

 

CITY OF HIGH POINT 
AGENDA ITEM 

 
 
Title:    Ward WTP Caustic and Alum Pump Replacement 
               
 
From: Terry Houk – Public Services Director 

Derrick Boone – Asst. Public Services Director Meeting Date: June 3, 2019 

 Wendell Pickett- Water Plant Superintendent   

Public Hearing: No Advertising Date:  
Advertised By: 

April 15, 2019 
Public Services Department 

    
Attachments: 
 

Bid Tabulation 

 
 
PURPOSE:   
To hire a contractor to demolish the existing alum and caustic chemical feed system at the Ward Water Plant and 
to install a new chemical feed system with associated pumps, valves, plumbing, electrical conduit and 
instrumentation control work. The project also includes the rehabilitation and coating application of both the 
caustic and alum containment areas. 
 
BACKGROUND:  
Alum and Caustic are chemicals used at the water plant as part of the treatment process. The existing alum and 
caustic chemical feed pumps were installed as part of an upgrade in 1996.   The existing pumps and feed system 
require increased maintenance due to age and it is difficult to find replacement parts. 
         
BUDGET IMPACT:   
Funds for this are available in the FY  2018-2019 budget. 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:   
City Council is requested to award a contract to Brushy Mountain Builders in the amount of $245,000.00 for work 
at the Ward Water Plant.    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 

Picture of Existing Caustic Feed System 
 



 

 

 
Picture of Existing Alum Feed System 










